
 

 

Notice to Second Year 

Students of the Faculty of 

Commerce and Management 

Studies 
 

All second year students of the Faculty of Commerce 

and Management Studies are hereby noticed that the 

lectures of first two weeks (from 2022.09.12 to 

2022.09.24) in the Second Semester of the Academic 

Year 2020/2021 will be conducted in online mode. 

 

From 2022.09.26 lectures will be conducted 

physically. 

 

 

Dean 

Faculty of Commerce and Management Studies 


